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PRECIOUS TIME
An Oxfordshire County Council Social Services scheme

Most children and young people like a break from time
to time. Some children with a disability miss out on
enjoyable things. You may be able to help by offering short
breaks to a child in your home. This could be good for the
child, their family and you.

You could be linked with a child or young person of any age. All children
have such different personalities and interests. Words like ‘learning difficulty’
or ‘physical disability’ may sound confusing and don’t tell you anything about
the actual child. You would meet the child and their family and get to know
each other before a short break would start.

Before you all meet, you would be given information and training from
Social Services. We would all decide between us if giving short breaks was
right for you. When a child stays, there would be financial and other support
from Social Services.

Short breaks could be for a few hours, overnight, for a weekend, or for a
week or two. We would all meet together to make sure that everybody was
happy with the breaks. You would know that your Precious Time is also
precious for a child and their family.

We would like to hear from people from all walks of life. If you would like
more information, please contact John Brown on 0993 704517.
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SHIPTON W.I. PLAYERS AND FRIENDS #
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SHIPTON VILLAGE HALL ﬂ;’ 7
on 8th, 10th & 11th December
at 7.30 p.m.

and a matinee at 2.30 p.m. on 11th December
Tickets to include a Glass of Wine & Mince Pie (not at matinee)
Adults: £3.50 Senior Citizens: £2.560 Under 12s: £1.50
Tickets from Mrs. M. Hartley, 830306

a@w@w@@wwﬂ
wmmmmwm

f
f o
i
at
$i5
&1
fo
by



